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Gregory Barker

From: Sean Mason [sean@seanmasonhomes com]
Sent:  May-02-14 9:50 PM

To: Gregory Barker

Subject: Fwd: Project on Essa Road

Letter from Casey Van Kessel

Sean Mason

Sean Mason Homes Ltd.

m: 416 881 7949

e:; sean @ seanmasonhomes.com
w: seanmasonhomes.com

w: seanhomes.ca

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Casey & Jill Van Kesse!"

Date: March 31, 2014 1:59:08 PM EDT

To: "Sean Mason" <sean @ seanmasonhomes.com:>
Subject: Project on Essa Road

Dear Mr. Mason,

As property owners of 368, 372, 376, 384 and 386 Essa Road, Barrie, Ontario, we have
reviewed the proposed development plan for your property on Essa Road and submit this
email as our unconditional endorsement for your project.

Yours truly,

Casey & Jill Van Kessel

05/05/2014



To: Sean Mason,

As the property owner of #380 £ssa Road, Barrie, Ontario, | have reviewed the proposed development
plan for your property at 369/379 Essa Road and submit this letter providing my support of your project
and required planning approvals,

Regards,

Andrew Adamiek,



